
From:  
Sent: 2016年11月16日星期三 18:22 

To: response 
Subject: Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the 

Exchange’s Decision-Making and Governance Structure for 
Listing Regulation 

 

Dear who may concern, 

 

For what HKEx and SFC presented in the consultation paper, I strongly do not agree to 

it.   

 

Please keep my identity a secret. 




